
N.B:  If you have any special requirements when visiting us or require written material in a different format which we need to consider, 

please contact the school. 
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Southdown Road, Sandfields Estate,  PORT TALBOT SA12 7HL 
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      Year 4 Newsletter 
 

Year 4 Weekly Routine 

 Monday PE 
(Please wear the school PE kit). 

Thursday Reading books will be sent home. 
(Please see inside the reading record for 
more details of reading at home). 

Tuesday Reading books to be returned please.  
(New books cannot be sent home until 
the previous book is returned. Many 
thanks for your co-operation with this). 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Please see our school website for more 
information regarding our new phonics               
and reading scheme.  
https://st-thereses-catholic-primary-school. 
j2bloggy.com/read-write-inc/ 
 
Information of how to support your child with their reading will be provided with new reading 
records and booklets next week. 
More information can be found at the link below: 
https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/reading/reading-schemes-oxford-levels/read-write-inc-phonics-
guide/ 
 
 
 
 
Autumn Term: Are all invaders bad? 
This term we will be looking at the concept of invaders. We will explore invaders within the 
context of Celts and Romans and then modern conflict such as the war in Ukraine. In RE we 
will be exploring families, our own families and Jesus’ family tree. We will also be preparing 
for advent. 

 
Many thanks for all your continued support, 
 
Mr Davies and Mrs Cross 

There is the option of snack at playtime, at 
the cost of £1.50 per week or £10.00 for the 
half term (until 28/10/22). Each day the 
children will be able to have a piece of toast, 
and on Friday a treat. 
 
Please send the money with your child each 
Monday in a labelled envelope. If not, you 
can continue to provide your own snack 
instead. Many Thanks. 

 
Class Dojo  
 
Thanks to all who have signed up. Please 
continue to check for any information or 
news on here. 
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